Discontinuation of Foreign Currency Cheque Deposit

Service for Cheque Issued by Banks in Hong Kong

Date: 8 July 2022
Dear Valued Customers,

Please be informed that with effect immediately, HSBC Amanah Malaysia Berhad will no longer accept deposit of foreign

currency cheque issued from Hong Kong*.

Please make alternative arrangements to receive foreign currency from Hong Kong via Telegraphic Transfer as it is faster, safer,

and more efficient compared to cheque payment.
*save and except for HKD cheque issued by HSBC Hong Kong.
Issued by: HSBC Amanah Malaysia Berhad (Company No. 200801006421 (807705-X))
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